
SKSR General Meeting  May 17, 2016       

A good lunch was hosted by the Sno-Isle SRA at LeBistro in Mukilteo.   

A short business meeting was called after the luncheon and the speakers 
were finished.  Cheryl Bauer, Coordinator, thanked Evie Nordeen and Barb 
Bumgardner for overseeing the luncheon.  A slate of officers was 
presented:  President – Cheryl Bauer, Vice President – Roberta Hawkins, 
Secretary - Jan Phillips and Treasurer – Tom Hawkins.  A motion was 
made to accept the slate of officers as presented.  The motion passed.  
Cheryl thanked Donna Murrish for her work as treasurer and noted that 
she had accepted the vacant Health Chair position. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Jan Phillips, Secretary    


